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I oppose this bill. Eliminating mail-in voting would make it more difficult for people 

such as my sister to vote (she is a single mom, working several jobs to make ends 

meet, with very little time on her hands). And what about elderly and disabled 

people? Please let us refrain from increasing barriers to voting! Thank you for your 

consideration. 


